BUSPH CAREER SERVICES OFFICE
PUBLIC HEALTH PRACTITIONER-IN-RESIDENCE PROGRAM
About the Program
The BUSPH Career Services Office (CSO) is pleased to announce an additional resource available to SPH students. We are happy to welcome Patricia Burns, MSc, MPH who will be joining us as our “Public Health Practitioner-in-Residence.” Patricia has worked in public health and healthcare delivery systems for over 20 years, both internationally and domestically. She has graciously offered to meet with students to share insights from her own career journey, and to provide her perspective – as a previous hiring manager – to students in the job search process.
Benefits to Students
One of the key strategies for managing an effective job search is to conduct informational interviews with professionals in the field.  We encourage students to view meetings with Patricia as an “on-site” informational interview, where you may ask questions related to any of the following topics:

· Understanding how public health programs are managed, staffed and funded, both domestically and internationally
· Learning about different career paths, specific roles, and skills needed
· Brainstorming strategies for students with limited professional work experience and/or career changers
· Gaining feedback on your job search marketing plan

Special Note: Patricia plans to facilitate a job seekers group for January 2013 graduates who are in active job searches.  This will be a great way to stay motivated and keep momentum, while having a seasoned practitioner to facilitate discussion.  If you are interested in becoming a part of this group and for more information, please email Patricia directly no later than November 12th at pjburns@rcn.com.
About Patricia J. Burns, MSc, MPH
Patricia has significant experience as a public health program manager with a proven track record of project development, management, and evaluation, Federal grant writing and regulation, budget and work plan development and management, team building, and pre/post assessment and transition management.  Patricia has built and led teams, and worked creatively with internal/external partners and funding sources.  Prior to earning her MPH at BUSPH in 2001, she lived in rural Ethiopia for 3 years as a department head in a new health sciences college in the rural Southern Region. Most recently she supported teams in Puerto Rico (3 years) and Botswana (8 years) as a Senior Programs Manager and the Assistant Country Director for the Botswana PEPFAR AIDS Training and Site Support Program with the Harvard School of Public Health.  Before transitioning into international health, Patricia was Vice President of Operations for Health Resources, Inc, a multi-facility private healthcare corporation headquartered in Massachusetts.
Scheduling an Appointment
Patricia will be available on Fridays, beginning on November 9th.  She will be located in the Career Center, Talbot 1st Floor East, Room 113A.   Appointments will be on a first-come, first-serve basis and may be in person or by phone (other days available if by phone). To schedule an appointment, please contact Patricia Burns at pjburns@rcn.com.
